From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 21 November 2018 18:03
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/01894/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:03 PM on 21 Nov 2018 from Mr James ONeill-Brande.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcel 4300 North Of Shortlands And South Of High Rock Hook Norton Road Sibford Ferris 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning permission with all matters reserved for up to 25 dwellings with associated open space, parking and sustainable drainage 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr James ONeill-Brande

	Address:
	1 Little London, Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Banbury OX15 5RG



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The application will cause significant environmental and ecological damage to the village and surrounding areas. This is a conservation area noted for its natural beauty. This development will destroy this, as it will be seen from walk ways and bridle paths, and change the very character of the village
With a substantial increase in population, there will be more vehicles on what are very narrow roads, with minimal street lighting, and bottlenecks creating congestion, damage to the environment and a risk of accidents
There is insufficient infrastructure to support such a substantial increase in population locally which will create more traffic.
This goes against the published community plan, and Cherwells own guidelines which states significant developments should be directed towards Bicester and Banbury and not class A villages, such as Sibford Ferris
In the community plan (2012) there was overriding objection to further significant housing, and this therefore goes against the wishes of a documented majority of local residents



